
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To, 
 
 
 
 

 
Sub: Request to allow students for project work. 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Vidyabharti Trust College of Business, Computer-Science & Research, Umrakh, has made its mark in 

providing management education to undergraduate students in Bardoli Region. This institute offers a three 

year programme of Bachelor of Business Administration which is affiliated to VNSGU, SURAT equipped with 

excellent infrastructure including computer facilities and strong focus on quality education with values. 

 

We aim to provide business acumen needed by entrepreneurs & managerial skills required by professional 

managers. The BBA curriculum has a good blending of theoretical & practical aspects of business. As per the 

curriculum of BBA programme during the Final year, students are required to undergo 2 Months Research 

Based Project in any organization which starts from 15th December, 2021 to 28th February, 2022. In this 

project students are required to be at your organization and study any managerial problem pertaining to 

their specialization subject. 

We request you kindly allow following student to pursue his/her project at your esteemed 

organization.  

 

Name:        

       

Enrollment:        

Looking forward to your positive response and thanking you in anticipation. 

 
With warm regards, 

 
Dr Snehalkumar H Mistry                      

Principal 

Vidyabharti Trust College Of 

Business,Computer-Science 

and Research. 

Ph.:+91-2622 220581  Web:www.vtcbcsr.edu.in  email:info@vtcbcsr.edu.in 


